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DATES FOR YOUR DIARYDear Parents and Carers,

We have had a lovely Celebration Assembly this morning
sharing all of the fantastic learning that has been going on
in school this week. Have a look on Twitter to see who has
been celebrated this week for the following awards: Star of
the Week, 5 Keys to Wellbeing, Handwriting, Maths,
Reading and Sports.

We have also had a visit from a University of Hertfordshire
student who has been into school to see how we provide
for our children with English as an Additional Language.
The children that she spoke to were a real credit to the
school and many of the children made some fantastic
posters about their cultural heritage. We love to celebrate
the diversity at our school and think it is amazing that 35
languages are spoken here.

Thank you for your support this week with the classes that
were closed due to the strike action.

Have a good weekend.
Mrs Jackson 

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY
At Beechfield, we aim for 97% attendance or
above so that our children have the best
opportunity for learning. If you have any concerns
or queries about attendance, please contact Miss
Mortlock-
tanya.mortlock@beechfield.herts.sch.uk.
Well done Ash and Pine classes for 99% last
week and Palm class for this week with 98.3%.
Great work Lime and Palm classes for 0 lates last
week. 

Wednesday 29th March: Y4 Play to parents:
9.15am Palm class; 2.15pm Pine class
Friday 31st March: End of Term at 1.30pm
Monday 17th April: INSET day - school closed
to students
Tuesday 18th April: Summer Term begins

E-SAFETY

HOUSE POINTS THIS WEEK

Please remember to talk to your children about using their
mobile phones safely and responsibly. If your child is
messaging other children in groups please encourage them
to share with you what is being written. If you have any
concerns please talk with your child's class teacher.

YEAR 4 PLAY
The backdrop has been painted!  The stage is
set! Y4 are working hard on learning their lines
for their performances on 29th March!



BE KIND

Tel
01923 221269

Email
admin@beechfield.herts.sch.uk

Web
www.beechfield.herts.sch.uk

Twitter
BFS_Watford

Facebook
Beechfield School

POLITE REMINDERS

to park considerately in the local area and not to
block driveways.  We know it is very busy, but just
a polite reminder to park considerately.
that dogs are not permitted on school site (except
guide dogs)
that scooters and bikes are not to be ridden on
school site.
Please ensure only plastic water bottles are
brought into school (not glass ones). 

We would like to remind parents/carers:

Thank you for your co-operation in keeping our
school community safe.

LOVE LEARNING

Today I was very lucky to watch
children from Y1 to Y6 give a
presentation about what it is like
to speak more than one
language. We learnt about each
others' cultures and countries
and even learnt how to say a
few words in Romanian and
Urdu. 
Miss Fitzgerald

A delightful dodgeball lesson
for Y6 -  excellent
sportsmanship, and a lot of
fun!  

Amazing art work in Year 6!
Miss Fuller

WORK HARD

EASTER HOLIDAY FUN!

Oh it's even
messier this week
in DT! Lemon class
painted their boats
that they have
made from
recycled materials.
Mrs Cheung

Well done to 11 Reception children for completing all
of their maths mastery at home project last week. 
Miss Morgan


